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On Wednesday, July 27th, LA County Probation hosted an East San Fernando
Valley Area Office Community Resource Fair. Over 40 Community-Based
Organizations provided free resources & services. Food,  clothing, and Covid-
19 vaccines & boosters were also provided at the attendee's request. 

EAST SAN FERNANDO VALLEY AREA OFFICE COMMUNITY RESOURCE FAIR

With the fair outside the ESFV Area Office, a new probation client was reporting
for his first visit with his probation officer. The client was facing housing issues.
The Probation Officer counseled the young man and accompanied him outside
to the resource fair where he was introduced to a service provider who came
up with a resolution for his housing issue. Later, the client engaged with an
employment service provider and was given a job referral. “I feel great about
this today,” said the client. “I thank you very much for everything. I appreciate
you guys for keeping a positive attitude and the motivation and resources.” 
 Thank you, ESFV Area Office! 

DPO II DAVENPORT HONORED BY
CITY OF CARSON

The City of Carson honored DPO II
Davenport during their first Hero’s
Day celebration. DPO Davenport was
recognized as a Hero for her frontline
service with the Los Angeles County
Probation Department during the
pandemic & her service as a
Commissioner on the City of Carson’s
Human Relations Commission.
Congratulations DPO II Davenport!!

The department is pleased to announce that the
Board of State and Community Corrections  (BSCC)
found Central Juvenile Hall suitable for placement
on July 25, 2022. There was as a tremendous
amount of work from our staff members and
collaborative efforts with BSCC to ensure
compliance. Thank you to the dedicated staff at
Central Juvenile Hall that serve daily with
compassion and integrity. Let’s continue to maintain
this standard of excellent service.

CENTRAL JUVENILE HALL RECEIVES
BOARD OF STATE AND COMMUNITY

CORRECTIONS APPROVAL

We were on abc-tv news! Watch HERE!
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